
Registerforthe

School Tax Relief program
New legislation requires all homeowners
receiving a Basic STAR exemption to register
with the New York State Tax Department to
receive STAR exemptions in 2014 and
subsequent years.

Homeowners will not have to register to
receive their 2013 STAR exemptions.

This is part of an initiative to protect New
Yorkers against the costs of inappropriate or
fraudulent STAR exemptions.

Senior citizens
Seniors receiving Enhanced STAR are not
affected by the new registration requirement.

Seniors must, however, continue to:
• apply annually, or
• participate in the Income Verification Program

Do nothing now.
We will mail all Basic STAR recipients
information on when and how to register.

Questions?
• Call (518) 457-2036 to learn more about the
new registration requirement
• Visit our Web site to learn more about STAR


